
(COPY) ORIGINAL LETTER SENT TO MEMBERSHIP REGARDING PLUSH SEATS-I963

Dear Member:

We are installing new plush seats which will greatly embellish 
our Synagogue for the High Holidays. We wish to give every member an 
equal opportunity to obtain these seats in the fairest and best way 
possible. Your Board of Directors has passed the following plan for 
the sale of these 234 plush seats.

(1) The price of each seat is $100.00. This entitles a person 
to the privilege of sitting in the upholstered section during his 
lifetime. Each seat may be purchased on credit, if necessary, with 
a $25 00 deposit and nine months to pay the balance. If the balance 
is not paid in nine months, the money paid toward the purchase shall 
be forfeited and the seat shall be put up for sale again.

(2) Seats may be sold only to Synagogue members in good 
standing.

(3) The seats will be identified by rows and numbers. No 
specific seat will be sold to any member-only the privilege of sitting 
in the upholstered section. You will be notified as to the specific 
day and time when you will be able to reserve your seats for the 
coming High Holidays. Seats will be given out on a first come, first 
serve basis.

(4) No name plates or memorial plates will be placed on these 
seats at the present time. This may be changed in the future by 
action of your Board of Directors.

(5) The purchase of a seat does not exclude the possibility of 
a future nominal seat tax, if necessary, and if passed by your Board 
of Directors.

(6) If there are any seats available in this section after the 
sale, they may be purchased for guests or yourself for the sum of 
$25.00 a seat for the 19&3 Holidays only. There will also be the 
usual folding metal chairs available behind the plush seats at no 
charge to Synagogue members in good standing.

(7) All proceeds from the sale of these plush seats will be 
applied to the Building Fund.

The following are the seat committee members:

Arnold Goodman, Buddy Goodman, Morris Greenman, Gerald Pollack, Bert 
Silverman, Ben Romanow, Ben Webber, Ben Glick, Rev. Samuel Zimelman, 
and Harold Romanow, Chairman.


